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Scheme, Fund, Regulatory & Fund Update 

 

Purpose of the Report 
 

1. The purpose of this report is to highlight the latest legal, regulatory and Fund updates.   
 

Background  
 
2. The attached appendix outlines the current and recent scheme and regulatory changes.  

The purpose is to keep the Committee abreast at a high level of the latest changes and 
developments involving the Local Government Pension Scheme.   
 

3. The Head of Pensions Administration and Relations will provide a verbal update on these 
changes at this meeting for discussion with the Committee.   
 

Considerations for the Board 
 
4. To note the discussions in relation to the latest scheme and regulatory updates as listed 

in the table in the appendix.   
 
 Environmental Impact of the Proposal 
 
5. There is no known environmental impact of this proposal. 
 
Safeguarding Considerations/Public Health Implications/Equalities Impact 
 
6. There are no known implications at this time. 
 
Financial Considerations & Risk Assessment 
 
7. There is no financial consideration resulting from this proposal.   
 
Proposals 
 
8. The Committee is asked to note the changes highlighted within this report.    
 
 
 
 
ANDY CUNNINGHAM, 
Head of Pensions Administration and Relations 
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